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Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
Re: Year 3 teacher for Summer 2 term 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, Ms Demolarri has begun her maternity leave following the half-term break. 
We’re sure you will join us in sending her our very best wishes as she prepares for this exciting new 
chapter. 
 
We are pleased to confirm that Ms Steffek will be taking over as the Year 3 class teacher for the 
remainder of the academic year.   Ms Steffek  is an experienced and enthusiastic teacher who 
has already taught the class on several occasions last half term. This has given the children the 
opportunity to get to know her and we’ve been pleased with how well they’ve responded. 
 
In preparation for the transition, Ms Steffek has worked closely with Ms Demolarri to ensure a 
smooth and effective handover, with a strong focus on consistency in routines and expectations. 
 
Please note that for the remainder of the academic year, homework will be provided as paper 
copies. These will be sent home each week with the children and should be returned by the date 
indicated. If you have any questions or concerns regarding homework, please feel free to get in 
touch. 
 
Ms Moxom will be working to support the new teacher during this time and we are confident that 
Year 3 will continue to enjoy a positive and productive final term. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Ms Hasker 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


